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To all Sika Shareholders Dominik Slappnig 

Head Corporate Communications 
and Investor Relations 
Telefon: +41 58 436 68 00 
slappnig.dominik@ch.sika.com 

 
CALL TO VOTE AT THE EXTRAORDINARY GENERAL 
MEETING OF SIKA ON JUNE 11, 2018  

Baar, May 18, 2018 

 
 
Dear Sika Shareholder 
 
I am very pleased about the solution we found with Saint-Gobain and the Burkard family 
which puts an end to the hostile take-over attempt. The solution will be the platform for an 
even accelerated growth of Sika. 
 
To fully accomplish our targets and secure Sika's success story I would again ask you to vote 
at the upcoming Extraordinary General Meeting of Sika which takes place on June 11, 2018 
at 3.00 p.m. in Baar. At that meeting we will modernize Sika's corporate governance and 
introduce a "one-share, one-vote" structure. Saint-Gobain has contractually committed to 
vote in favor of all agenda items and proposals of the board. 
 
Please order your admission card(s) now. 
 
Thereafter you are free to attend the Extraordinary General Meeting in person, appoint an-
other shareholder with voting rights to represent you, instruct the independent proxy how to 
vote on your behalf, or vote electronically yourself via Sherpany. More information can be 
found on the Sika website at:  
 
http://www.sika.com/aoGV2018 
 
I would like to take the opportunity to thank you all again for your continued support during 
the last 3.5 years and look forward to welcoming you at the Extraordinary General Meeting 
and toast to the beginning of a new chapter in Sika's success story.  
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May 18, 2018 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Sika AG 
Dr. Paul Hälg 
Chairman of the Board 
 

 

 

 


